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MEMORANDUM FOR: Victor M. McCree, Acting Director (014-H22)
Project Directorate II-2
Division of Reactor Projects I/II

FROM: Robert C. Jones, Chief
Reactor Systems Branch
Division of Systems Safety and Analysis

i SUBJECT: TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION CHANGE REGARDING THE CHANGE IN
THF REDUCTION OF REACTOR COOLANT SYSTEM DESIGN FLOW FOR

] ST. LUCIE POWER PLANT UNIT 1 (TAC NO. M86064)
,

|' Plant Name: St. Lucie Power Plant Unit 1
' ! Utility: Florida Power and Light

^

TAC No.: M860641

. Docket No.: 50-335
I

Project Directorate: 2-2
Project Manager: J. Norris :
Review Branch: SRXB |

Review Status: Complete

By letter dated March 19, 1994 Florida Power and Light (FPL), the licensee for
St. Lucie Power Plant, proposed changes to the Technical Specifications (TS)<

for the Unit 1 facility. Specifically, the proposed changes are to TS figure
2.1-1, Tables 2.2-1 and 3.2-1 and the associated TS Bases pages 82-1 and B2-2,
and are related to a reduction of the reactor coolant system (RCS) design flowi

i due to anticipated increase in steam generator tube plugging.

The Reactor Systems Branch has reviewed the licensee's submittal and finds the
proposed changes acceptable. The Safety Evaluation is included as
Attachment I and the Systematic Assessment of Licensee Performance is included
as Attachment 2. This completes our efforts on TAC No. M86064.

Attachments:
As stated

cc: G. Holahan
J. Norris (014-H22)
PEB/SALP (010-A19)

CONTACT:
S. Brewer, SRXB/DSSA/504-2887
F. Orr, SRXB/DSSA/504-1815
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